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As an interdisciplinary department, it is important for us to make sure that our 

departmental objectives for the major accurately reflect our curriculum design.  We 

continue to refine, improve and streamline the categories and questions to reflect 

curriculum developments. 

 

An annual Content Measure (self-assessment) can be discerned through learner outcomes 

such as those provided by final student papers and projects at the upper-division level of 

our course offerings taught by the core Women’s Studies faculty. These papers/projects 

are read and rated by all faculty members in accordance with a check sheet of objectives 

for the major.  As we read and assess student papers from each other’s classes, we gain a 

sense of nuance about our major—i.e. potential discrepancies between our planning, 

design and actual outcomes and the significance of those discrepancies.   

 

Those objectives on the Check Sheet for Assessment of the Women’s Studies Major 

that do not accurately reflect what we are doing in the courses we teach, are revised, 

updated, readjusted, or eliminated.  This year, we reworded three statements in our Check 

Sheet for Assessment of Women’s Studies Major; we eliminated one question and 

combined it with another. In our rewording, we better reflected our interdisciplinarity.  T 

 

As a Department, we will continue to check ourselves to make sure that we are not only 

doing what we say we are doing through the objectives but making sure that the 

objectives actually reflect our academic values and departmental goals.  


